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VBS a Success 
With as many as 40 young people showing up on some days, the co-sponsored Vacation 

Bible School at the Church of the Nazarene, held June 9-13, was a big success. The free VBS was 
a joint effort of the Bread of Life Church of the Nazarene, FPC, and First Christian Church. 

FPC took care of the crafts each day. Thanks to all the FPC volunteers who helped out. 
Adults included Bettina Zvanut, Brenda Estes, and Toni Deaton. Younger folks helping included 
Brenda’s grandchildren Cas, McCleary, and Noelle, and Rev. Rascoe’s children Elizabeth and 
Julian. 

Three youngsters with FPC ties attended: Trenton Zvanut, Cal Conner, and Evie Connie. 
Trenton is the grandchild of Bettina Zvanut, while Cal and Evie are grandchildren of Brenda 
Estes.   
 

CW Festival & Flea Market 
There will be a Country Western Festival & Flea Market tomorrow (Saturday, June 14) from 

10 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the Bread of Life Church of the Nazarene to help support its VBS program. 
There will be a band, vendors, and a bounce house.  

If someone would like to have a table at the flea market, it is free to set one up, though a 
donation will be appreciated to go to Jan Wilton and BOLCN, for help to cover the cost of 
utilities while hosting VBS this year. 

For more information call (903)886-1515. 
 

Quick Trip to Detroit for Rev. Rasco 
Rev. Krista Rasco is taking part in the "Women’s and Young Women’s Leadership 

Development Event” on June 13 – 14, in Detroit, Michigan. The event precedes the Presbyterian 
USA Church’s  2014 General Assembly. Rev. Rasco’s trip will be a quick one because she will be 
back in the pulpit on Sunday. But before she comes back, she will get to attend the General 
Assembly's opening worship service tomorrow (Saturday).   

 
Nursery Substitute Still Needed 

Nancy McFarland is taking a break and needs one or more volunteers to replace her in the 
nursery. She has time to train you if needed, but please call her at 903-408-7240 as soon as 
possible. The job entails taking care of little ones through Sunday School and the worship 
service.  



Covered Dish Luncheon Honors Kiley Towne 
Don’t forget!  Tomorrow (Saturday, June 14) is the Presbyterian Women-sponsored covered 

dish luncheon for Commerce High graduate Kiley Towne. She is the granddaughter of FPC’s 
Mona Towne and the daughter of Jeff and Missie Towne. 

All FPC women are invited to attend. 
 
Making table decorations 

 

What could be more 

appropriate than a 

mortarboard for a luncheon 

honoring a graduate? 

At left, FPC’s Brenda Estes 

shows her grandchildren—(left 

to right) McCleary, Noelle, and 

Evie—how to make a 

mortarboard centerpiece. It was 

all in preparation for 

Saturday’s covered dish 

luncheon for Kiley Town. 

 
 

 

 
How About a Day Out? 

There’s still time to be a part of the Presbyterian Women’s Day Out. The event will start with a 
gathering in the church parking lot at 9:30 a.m. on Saturday, June 21. The group will proceed to Sulphur 
Springs for a some antique and other shopping and then lunch.  The plan is to be back by 1 p.m. unless 
the group is having too much fun. 

All FPC women are invited. Contact Bettina Zvanut or Toni Deaton if you need more information. 
 

Keep us informed 
If you have some news or information that needs to go out, please let us know. We can’t print what 

we don’t know about. 
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